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22nd March 2011


Future training resources

Current and future resources available to the training sub group will diminish without the training and information (T&I) posts.  Without the T&I officer post partners would be responsible for delivering and/or resourcing training themselves; this would be manageable for bigger establishments such as UCLH and Royal Free but the smaller groups and voluntary sector would struggle to resource this.  Without the training and information posts there would be no resource to provide mapping of training which could result in a lack of coordination between partners. Reporting and mapping would become the responsibility of individual service providers.

VAC mapping process and audit

The training and information officers have liaised with the VAC representative to compile a definitive list of VAC organisations; the next step is to contact each organisation to get workforce numbers and training data, this will launch the audit and mapping process of training received by voluntary organisations working with adults at risk in Camden.  It was acknowledged this project will be labour intensive so will be carried out by the T&I officers rather than the VAC representative.

Update of training from each partnership

Metropolitan police

All police receive corporate training as part of their induction, this is 18 weeks at Hendon and involves competency training entwined with SA. There is specific Safeguarding Children training as part of the Child act but not for safeguarding adults. Maria Grey is working on pushing forward specific training for safeguarding adults.  It was noted that John Sutherland, Camden borough commander is keen to push this.  Stephanie Scoffield has sat in on other partners training to ensure it meets all of the standards set out in the multi-agency training strategy and competency framework; discussion took place on whether the group could look at the information provided to police on safeguarding adults.

Met police identified 9 Units needing training, MCA needs to be highlighted.
Housing

In September 2010 housing reviewed all job roles using the multi-agency competency framework, set out level 1, level 2 or no training required for each role.  They have identified the majority of housing staff require level 1 or 2 training.
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Multi-agency training offered by Camden Council

	December 2010 – February 2011

	Safeguarding adults awareness - delivered on-site
	112

	Safeguarding adults awareness – scheduled
	295

	Safeguarding other
	127

	E-learning safeguarding adult awareness
	266

	Total
	800


Links have been established by the T&I officer with Westminster Kingsway College (WKC) and safeguarding adult awareness training has been provided to 112 lecturers.  Training will continue to be delivered to other relevant professional groups at WKC in April.

Stephanie Scoffield

Safeguarding Adults Training and Information Officer

March 2011
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